
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Newsletter Number 5                                                                                              Friday 2nd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Friends, 
 
What wet and miserable weather we have today! This morning there was so much for you all to 
remember; umbrellas, coats and book bags, combined with a wind that blew my umbrella inside out – 
and parents, you still remembered your face masks, so well done and thank you. 
 
It has been a much brighter day inside the school building. The picture below shows you how we are 
celebrating whole school assemblies every Monday and Friday. Technology can sometimes be a 
challenge but we are able to ‘zoom’ live into every class to celebrate the workers of the week, Core 
Value Ambassadors and our birthday children. 
 

 
 
First Holy Communion 
Over the next three weekends, some of our children will be making their First Holy Communion. Please 
keep them and their families in your prayers. 
 



 

Parent’s evening 
In last week’s newsletter, I wrote to you about a new app we were trialling for parents’ evening. 
However, when I explored it further, it was felt it would be easier on this occasion to arrange a 
telephone call, rather than us all having to get used to another new piece of technology at such short 
notice. You should have received a letter yesterday with details, so please return the slip or email your 
child’s class teacher to arrange your telephone appointment. 
 
National Poetry Day Competition 

     Well done to everyone who entered our poetry competition to celebrate National Poetry Day. Miss  
     Freeman and Mr Howard have enjoyed reading all of the poems you wrote based on this year's topic of  
     'Vision'. The winners are:  

EYFS - Noble in RS 
KS1 - Aderonke in 2F 

LKS2 - Hameeda in 3W 
UKS2 - Emmanuel in 6H 
Nazareth Rooms – Jack  

 
  

Birthdays 28th September – 4th October  
Obaa 8; Gisselle 4; David 6; Yohali 9; 

Sofia 7; Chioma 5; Simon 8; Lianne-Candice 10 
Faith 11; Chiamanda 11. 

 
 
     Coronavirus Testing 

We have a new school out of hours office telephone number for parents to use if you need to report that 
you or your child has tested positive for Coronavirus.  
You can use this number in the evenings or at weekends: 
07368 129683.  

Please do not use this number for anything else. 
 
 
Workers of the Week 
Congratulations to the following children who are this week’s Workers of The Week! 
 

Reception Year 1 Year 2 Year 3 Year 4 Year 5 Year 6 Others 

RJ 1C 2B 3H 4H 5B 6A Nazareth 
Rooms 

Chioma 
Jermaine 

Chimdiuto 
Melvin 

Emel 
Jason 

Annabel 
Samuel 

Daniel S 
Prince 

Anthony 
Emmalee 

Evergreen 
Ire 

Joshua 

RS 1D 2F 3W 4O 5M 6H Nursery 

Abigail 
Noble 

Aisosa 
Daniella 

Caelyn 
Chyna 

Divine 
Elijah 

Amelia 
David 

Chi-Chi 
Hannah 

Chy-Chy 
Joshua 

Jude 

 
    Well Done to our Core Value Ambassadors 

 

Perseverance Respect Integrity Compassion Enthusiasm 

Dolcie 6H Timi 6H Great 4H Micah 1D 
Yavis 2B 

Neriah NR 

 



 

 Year 3  
 On Friday 23rd October, Year 3 will be having a 'Let's Celebrate Italy' day to finish their topic on Italy. The   
 children will not need to wear their uniform, but should come to school in the colours of the Italian Flag  
 (green, white and red).  They should also bring a book in from home (with their name inside) that they would   
 like to read that day. 
 
 
 Attendance 

      Our whole school attendance for the month of September was 96.29% which is amazing considering  
      the current situation. So well done and thank you to all our families! 
   

 
The Wednesday Word 
Please click on the following link for the Wednesday Word as we are not receiving any hard copies. 
 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/messenger?pid=MTA101634&v=5.5 

 

The Wednesday Word this week is MESSENGER.  
We too can be God’s messengers by spreading the message of God’s love.  
Pope Francis said, ‘May you always be messengers of peace and goodwill.’ 
 
 Hope you have a lovely weekend!   

 

 
 

 
God Bless, 

  
 

Mrs Clare Scott  
Headteacher 
 
 

 

27th Sunday in Ordinary Time 
 

Year A 
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